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Welcome to the April 14th meeting of the Rotary Club of Calgary at Stam-
pede Park. I am the Club’s President, Craig Stokke 
 
Dr. Williamson, I am excited to hear about the tremendous advances medical research, especially 
when you stop to think about some of the crazy medial practices in history. Now, I may be a bit 
young to remember the really “really” wacky medical practices of the past… like how my Grandpa 
could walk into a pharmacy and buy Heroin off the shelf to cure his cough. Yes, until 1914 that was 
really a thing. Then the medical experts figured “hey, we should put a prescription on that”, which 
they did until 1924. 
 
I clearly remember sitting in the doctors office or dental office beside the big ashtrays so patients could get their last 
puffs in while waiting for their appointments. So, that made me wonder about some of the other crazy historical 
medical practices. Rome’s first official physician, Arcagthus, was given the nickname Carniflex, meaning executioner. 
As it turns out, Roman doctors were routinely hired by persons of high standing to kill other persons of high stand-
ing. One of the worst thing you could do when you’re sick is to drain your body of all its blood, but for centuries, 
that’s exactly what “doctors” did to their patients. Crazy as it sounds today, bloodletting made a lot of sense for over 
2000 years. Arsenic is something most people associate with rat poison, but for a time in the 1800’s, people happily 
consumed it as a form of a diet pill. 
 
Alcoholism is one of the most serious diseases, afflicting millions of people every day, so it’s no surprise people turn 
to unconventional methods to treat it. For many people in the 1960’s (who either didn’t want to, or were unable to 
attend meetings), there was always LSD. Funny enough, in 2012 doctors actually found it to be 59% effective. 
 
Have you ever told someone to go blow smoke up their ass? Well, that was really a thing. I won ’t go into it here. 
 
When radium was discovered, it was one of the biggest finds in the 19th century. Before the effects of radiation on 
human cells were fully understood, companies put radium in everything from toothpaste, chocolate, and water, 
pretty much everything meant for consumption. This continued well into the 1930s. Of course lead was a problem 
too. 
 
When you look up our medical history it’s quite fascinating… and quite frankly, its surprising we actually survived as 
a species.  

 
 
Please join me for the singing of O Canada followed by Rotary Grace. 
 
 

HEAD TABLE: Michael Vandezande (Joined the Club in 2019), Walter Flores (Rotary in 2000), Bob Wiens (2001), 
PP Bill LeClair (1989), Dr. Tyler Williamson, Craig Stokke (2008) 

GUESTS: Ernie Yaskowich looked after introducing the 9 guests today. President Craig: I would like to extend a 
huge welcome to everyone in person and on Zoom! Let’s sing the “Welcome Song” 

 
50/50 DRAW: Michel Zacharki: NOT AGAIN: Bryan Walton won $112.00 for the second  week in a row! 

UKRAINE DISASTER RELIEF: If you are looking to support the Ukraine crisis, please speak with Don Taylor or Jamie 
Moorhouse and they can help you take advantage of the Richardson’s district matching grant.  
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WORLD COMMUNITY SERVICE: Who has received this month’s issue of Rotary magazine? There are two clubs from 
our District that are highlighted this month for the great work we are doing. Our Club was mentioned on page 45 
with regards to a water filtration project that our Club is doing in Columbia. This phase of the project aims to provide 
filtration to 650 households (hundreds of other households have received filtration in earlier phases). Clean water is 
something we take for granted, but water can be deadly in many parts of the world. This project is a great example 
of how The Rotary Foundation, working with Global Affairs Canada and D5360 District Designated Funds can achieve 
great things. Thank you to Bob Wiens, Jamie Moorhouse and our World Community Service committee for the great 

work they have been doing over many years. 
 
YOUTH EXCHANGE PROGRAMS: Walter Flores: With COVID, All of the Youth Programs had to be post-
poned and it is only now we can get started again.  See the announcement in bulletin covering what is hap-
pening. 

RED STRIPE REMOVAL: Luanne Whitmarsh removes Pat Neuman’s stripe ...  This was a fast removal 
for Pat. She has contributed so much since transferring to our club recently 
 
HEALTH AND WELLNESS: Brenda McKinley is scheduled to be the contact for Health and Wellness 
for May.  
George Adam recently moved into Long-term Care at Millrise Seniors Village after a three-month stay at Rockyview 
Hospital. Son Wayne Adam requests that we give George time to adjust to his new home and that inquiries be di-
rected through Wayne. 
 We wish Darlene Whitmore a full recovery from a recent fall that she had last week. She is recovering at home and 
hopes to back at our meetings soon. 
 It’s good to know that Roger Jarvis is venturing out ... he recently visited friend David Read to collect some of Dave’s 
tomato plants. 
 Gui Salazar has been in hospital for several weeks suffering from Covid.  He is slowly recovering but has been hav-
ing trouble walking (something the doctors are surprised at as that is not a normal reaction from Covid).  Gui’s wife, 
Kate, is also suffering from Covid and is in isolation at home. 
Toby Oswald Felker is also in isolation from Covid but is slowly recovering after a very nasty bout of illness. 
 
SERGEANT-AT-ARMS: Keith Davis continued in his ongoing effort to educate member of our club on vari-
ous matters (at their expense of course).  This time he chose the subject of Easter and asked some pro-
vocative questions: The Easter Bunny has become a key figure for children at Easter.  But have you ever 
asked the question “Why?”  Why not a gopher, or a cow, or even a skunk? 
 
Q: When did rabbits become associated with Easter, and why? It’s unclear but it’s probably related to the fact 
that rabbits are known to be prolific (that means they “do it” a lot) and are an ancient symbol of fertility and new life. 
 
Q: What do you call a gathering of rabbits, such as might occur on the eve of Easter Sunday?   A “fluffle”, a 
 “colony” or a “herd” if the gathering is large enough. 
 
Q: Where do rabbits live?  No, Bill Sumner, Calgary is not an answer.   “warren”. 
 
Q: We also see chickens – primarily young chickens or chicks – associated with Easter.  What do you call a 
 gathering of chickens?   “peep”, a “flock” or a “brood”. 
 
Q: When was Easter first celebrated?  In the 2nd Century AD, although the earliest Christians may have celebrated  
the resurrection. 
 
Q: Why do we celebrate with Easter Eggs?  The egg became a symbol of the resurrection, as the egg 
 Represented  new life emerging from the shell. 
 
Q: Why do many societies worldwide colour Easter eggs?  Church leaders originally banned eating eggs laid dur-
ing the Holy Week.  So those eggs were saved, and coloured brightly, then given to children as gifts.  Many of those 
eggs were coloured red to signify the blood shed on the cross, and the colouring of Easter Eggs remains to this day. 
 
Q: Is Easter purely a Christian rite?  Not necessarily.  In fact, Easter is closely linked time-wise to Passover and  
to the  Exodus from  Egypt, as well as to Ramadan, and even to some pagan rituals that took place before the  
birth of Christ.   
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NEXT WEEK’S MEETING:  We are at the BLUE ROOM to honour Member Don Bacon with a Rotary 
Profile. This should be yet another great meeting.  
 
If you have a friend or Rotarian from another club who may be interested please 
consider inviting them to our meeting.  
 
Please remember to register online for a meal by tomorrow am at 9:00 am. We 
will have sandwiches available until they are sold out. Thank you 
 

LUNCH AT THE BLUE ROOM: Rotary Profile: Don Bacon 
SEE MAP ON PAGE 7  
 
Please go to: www.rotarystampedepark.com and register in advance 
 
contact Kathyann Reginato if you would like a username and password to do so 
 
 
Final words: As always, I finish by encouraging you to ask yourself: 

What do you need from our Rotary Club this Week?  
What does our Club and Community need from you this week? 

 
And with that, our meeting is adjourned   
Thank you for coming. Have a great week! 
 
 

MEETING LINK:  https://youtu.be/G4YOXkbPV6s 

http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
https://youtu.be/G4YOXkbPV6s
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DR. TYLER WILLIAMSON: CENTRE FOR HEALTH INFORMATICS UPDATE 
  

SPEAKER INTRODUCTION: Bill LeClair: Prior to more formally re-introducing Dr. 
Tyler Williamson to this Club let me give you a little background on how we met. 
When I was President, I received an email from Stephanie Ng at UofC asking if our 
Club members wanted to visit and see the Neuro Arm in Action. We had donated 
money to UofC for it. Fast forward a couple of years when I was on the Large 
Grants Committee chaired by Myrna Dube-Thompson.  We were discussing possibilities and Benno 
Nigg suggested UofC.  I remembered Stephanie Ng and called her but ended up speaking with An-
drea Ostergard. I told her we were looking for a program but something leading edge. That lead to 
Tyler, an application from UofC and a $100,000 grant from our Club. 
 
Tyler Williamson is the Acting Director of the Centre for Health Informatics, formerly the Associ-
ate Director.  In addition, he is an Associate Professor of Biostatistics in the Department of Com-
munity Health Sciences as well as the Director of the Health Data Science and Biostatistics Diplo-
ma Program at the University of Calgary.  He is a member of the O’Brien Institute of Public Health 
and the Alberta Children’s Hospital Research Institute.  He’s earned a BSC Statistics at UofC ’05, 
PhD Biostatistics UofC ’11 and received NAPCRG New Investigator Award in 2018 for outstanding 
work as new primary care investigator within the North American Primary Care Research Group 
(largest primary care research organization in the world).  
 
His research interests include health data integration (combining electronic medical record & 
health administrative data), chronic disease surveillance & research using electronic medical rec-
ord and health administrative data), chronic disease surveillance and research using electronic 
medical record data, and non-canonical link functions for binomial generalized linear models.  He 
is nationally & internationally recognized in the use of electronic medical record data for public 
health surveillance, health services research, & practice quality improvement working with or-
ganizations such as the Public Health Agency of Canada and Health Canada’s Marketed Health 
Products Directorate.  
 
SPEAKER: Tyler Williamson is the Acting Director of the Centre for Health Informatics, formerly 
the Associate Director. In March of 2020 our club made a $100,000 donation to this centre.   Lit-
tle did any of  know what was going to happen.  Covid hit and the Centre was able to spring in-
to action gathering data and initiating projects that became invaluable in understanding what 
was happening. 
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DR. TYLER WILLIAMSON: CENTRE FOR HEALTH INFORMATICS UPDATE 
 
Dr. Williamson’s presentation is available by watching the 
online meeting link and you will need to take a look to 
appreciate what our funding has started.  He indicated 
that some $2,000,000 in funding followed our seed money 
and they have developed numerous programs that we see 
reported continually.  One in particular analyzing 
Wastewater is now a standard and while we see it report-
ed for Calgary and Edmonton it is now being used in many 
other local facilities, cities, towns and First Nations.   
 
Dr. Williamson is now connected to a World Class Project 
called Serotracker along with supporting five or six young 
investigators at CIHI with their projects.  
 
Tyler closed by saying that your generous gift has had a profound impact on the Cumming School of Medi-
cine and the Centre for Health Informatics     Thank you.  
 
SPEAKER THANKS: Bryan Walton thanked Dr. Williamson for at-
tending.  
 
Here is a quote from Myrna Dube-Thompson as well: 
 

“We felt like we owned a wee piece of your innovative 
work and we’re honoured to be associated with it. I also 
want to thank Dr. Williamson for stewarding our donation 
by reaching out to update us on the good work”.    
 
In Closing: President Stokke: Dr Williamson, thank you for taking 
the time to visit us today. It is wonderful to hear about all the ad-
vances you and your team are making. In recognition of your time 
today, our Club will make a $100 donation to the Calgary Rotary 
Clubs Foundation.  
 
This gift will help support our community. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING LINK:   https://youtu.be/G4YOXkbPV6s 
 

PRESENTATION LINK:   
 Dr. Tyler Williamson: Centre for Health Informatics Update Presentation  

https://youtu.be/G4YOXkbPV6s
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000000952/en-ca/files/page/presentations-from-meetings/april-14-2022-dr-tyler-williamson-update-cent/2022---RCCSP---Dr-Tyler-Williamson---CHI-Presentation---April-14.pdf
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MARIETTA MAIER has been proposed for active membership in the Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park as 
Sponsored by Sharyl Madigan and Seconded by Wendy Giuffre with a proposed Classification of  Realtor—
Residential.  

MARIETTA MAIER’S membership has been approved by the Board of Directors on the basis of the recommenda-
tion of the Membership Qualification Committee subject to completion of a formal application, communication of her 
name and proposed classification to the membership.  
 

If any Member objects to MARIETTA MAIER joining our Club or to her proposed classification an objection must 
be filed in writing with the Club Secretary, Luanne Whitmarsh: secretary@rotarycs.org Prior to: April 28 2022 

GREGORY SMYTH has been proposed as a Rotary Transfer to active membership in the Rotary Club of Calgary at 
Stampede Park as Sponsored by Jim Fitzowich and Seconded by Allan Johnson with a proposed Classification of Es-
tate Planning.  

GREGORY SMYTH’S membership has been approved by the Board of Directors on the basis of the recommenda-
tion of the Membership Qualification Committee subject to completion of a formal application, communication of his 
name and proposed classification to the membership.  

If any Member objects to GREGORY SMYTH transferring to our Club or to his proposed classification an objec-
tion must be filed in writing with the Club Secretary, Luanne Whitmarsh: secretary@rotarycs.org Prior to: April 28 
2022  

NORMAN ROSE has been proposed for active membership in the Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park as 
Sponsored by Kevin MacLeod and Seconded by Penny Leckie with a proposed Classification of Business Training.  

NORMAN ROSE’S membership has been approved by the Board of Directors on the basis of the recommendation of 
the Membership Qualification Committee subject to completion of a formal application, communication of his name 
and proposed classification to the membership.  
 

If any Member objects to NORMAN ROSE joining our Club or to his proposed classification an objection must be 
filed in writing with the Club Secretary, Luanne Whitmarsh: secretary@rotarycs.org Prior to: April 28 2022 

MEMBER TRANSFERS AND PROPOSALS 
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PLEASE NOTE: THE APRIL 21ST MEETING IS AT THE 

BLUE ROOM. SEE MAP BELOW 
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Yesterday, I received this email from Pat Neuman from the Rotary Club of  Calgary at 
Stampede Park. I felt it was very important so I'm sending it District wide: 
  
 
 
Warsaw Rotary -Humanitarian Support in Ukraine - Russia War - Zoom meeting 11am MST Thurs-
day April 14th 
  
Rotary Club of San Antonio - We will meet with the Warsaw Wilanów Poland English-Speaking Club 
on Thursday April 14 at 11am MST to discuss their club's significant support to Humanitarian Oper-
ations in the Ukrainian-Russia War. 
  
  As Warsaw is English-Speaking Club, and as they border the Ukraine, they are uniquely posed to 
act as the hub for international funds and aid pouring into the Poland for distribution to the Ukraine. 
The club is supporting a hospital in L'viv, their Rotaract students are assisting with transportation 
and logistics of items into Ukraine, they are renting/supplying a hostel housing refugees, and they 
serve as the conduit for Rotary International funds contributed to assist the Ukraine. 
  
  I hope you — and anyone you desire to invite — will join us for what promises to be a fascinating 
and important discussion offered by Rotarians actively supporting Humanitarian Operations in the 
war. 
  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86143317142?pwd=RUI0bkR6Q1ZocVBWMzRDSEhYRzJHZz09 
  
Meeting ID: 861 4331 7142 
Passcode: 083282 
  
Hope you can make it. If not there will be a recording and I will share it when it's available. 
  
Thank you for all you do for Rotary, 
  
Martin 
  
Martin Parnell (he/him/his) 
Rotary Club of Cochrane 
District Governor 2021/2022 
Rotary International District 5360 
info@martinparnell.com 
403-922-0562 
 
 
 

DISTRICT 5360 NEWS: HUMANITARIAN SUPPORT IN UKRAINE 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86143317142?pwd=RUI0bkR6Q1ZocVBWMzRDSEhYRzJHZz09
mailto:info@martinparnell.com
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Please consider this for kids in your families or inner circles.  
 
Any interested member can reach out directly to Walter Flores at 403-471-9604 or email Walter at: 
walter.flores@scotiawealth.com 

YOUTH EXCHANGE PROGRAMS 

mailto:walter.flores@scotiawealth.com
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Here is a thank you letter 

from EDUCATION FIRST 

CAMBODIA. 

This thank you letter is in re-

gard to a recent project that 

the RCCSP World Community 

Service Committee has been 

working on. 

See the photos below of the 

handover of the laptops 

Submitted by: 

Jamie Moorhouse and the 

WCS Committee 

WORLD COMMUNITY SERVICE NEWS 
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S EE PAGE 45 (shown 
here) of the April 
2022 Rotary 
Magazine article. 
 
Two clubs from our Dis-
trict have been high-
lighted.   
 
These are great exam-
ples of how The Rotary 
Foundation working with 
Global Affairs Canada 
and D5360 DDF can 
achieve great things (in 
my opinion). 
 

Submitted by  

Bob Wiens on behalf 
of the WCS Commit-
tee 

WORLD COMMUNITY SERVICE NEWS 
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Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park 2022 Kids at Heart Golf Classic Presented by 

  
EXCITING NEWS!!!   NEW FOCUS! NEW NAME! SAME GOAL! SAME PASSION!  

NEW FOCUS:  At last year’s golf tournament, The Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park announced the launch of 
the Rotary Kids at Heart Program. It began with a simple idea – addressing the issues that children face as they navi-
gate through their school years, allowing them to focus on their learning priorities. It developed out of our Stay in School 
program which focused on ensuring kids can access higher education. That program has now met its funding objective. 
It was evident as we looked around at what was happening in our community and around the world that Kids needed us 
now more than ever. That gave us a golden opportunity to expand our scope and focus our fundraising efforts on help-
ing more kids deal with the many issues they face every day. Rotary Kids at Heart will focus on: 

Kids who have nowhere to sleep at night 
Kids who are being bullied in person or taunted on social media  
Kids who are facing Family turmoil 
Kids who are trying to fit in 
Kids who go to school hungry 

 
NEW NAME: 

They say that with change comes progress. Your golf tournament committee is moving forward to an exciting new chap-
ter for our golf tournament. The new name, Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park Kids at Heart Golf Classic encap-
sulates what our club is focusing on in our community, Kids, and clarifies our focus. At the same time, we welcome on 
board our new Presenting sponsor, Charlesglen Toyota who share our dream of making a real difference in kids’ lives. 
 

 
SAME GOAL/SAME PASSION: Kids will always be passion for and at the heart of everything we do at the Rotary Club 
of Calgary at Stampede Park. Our Rotary Kids at Heart program will invest in the lives of children and youth to create 
real, long-lasting change for kids, families, and our community. We will partner with amazing organizations whose mis-
sion it is to help provide children with an opportunity to be safe, to be fed, to be loved and supported, to learn and the 
ability to have a bright future.  
 
“There can be no keener revelation of society’s soul than how it treats it’s children”  -  - Nelson Mandela 

The Safe Haven Foundation- Haven’s Way Program 
“Helping give Calgary and Area homeless and at-risk girls their future back” 
Havens Way provides a healthy loving family environment for homeless and at-risk girls between the ages of 14-
24 who do not have child welfare status. Our donation will be critical to helping Havens Way continue their work 
with at risk girls.  https://www.safehavenfoundation.ca/ 

 
 

Dare to Care- Mission: 
“Equipping schools (students, parents, teachers) with the skills and courage to prevent bullying so all chil-
dren can thrive in life, learning and play”     150,000 children miss school each day because of Bullying. Our 
donation will bring this amazing program to 50 additional Calgary schools next year. 
https://www.daretocare.ca/ 

 
PREP Society for individuals with Down Syndrome 
“Dedicated to inclusion of individuals with Down Syndrome in home, school and community life”- 
“I do Belong”  PREP Provides teens age 12-18 with the critical skills they need to successfully transition 
into adulthood. Our donation will add an 4th Teen program class and increase staffing hours of the teach-
ing and Therapeutic team time to develop critical teaching resources. https://prepprogram.ca/ 

 

Join us this year at  
to really make a difference!! JUST 111 DAYS AWAY!!! 

https://www.safehavenfoundation.ca/
https://www.daretocare.ca/
https://prepprogram.ca/
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Dear Rotary friends, 
  
We respectfully request that you circulate the message and attached posters below 
to club members. 
  
Message: 
  
1. You helped us by becoming a supporting club for both our upcoming Belize and 
Pakistan community empowerment projects, for which we couldn't be more grateful. 
  
2. However, Rotary funding is never enough for projects that are long-term. There is 
always an urgent need for sustaining projects between global grants, and often for 
supporting additional costs. For example, in Pakistan, inflation is running at more 
than 200%, and everything costs at least double what we budgeted a few years ago. 
  
3. So we need to do fundraising on a continuous basis.4. Our key strategy is musical 
fundraisers. Our next one is Sunday afternoon, April 24, from 2 PM to 5 PM at the 
Ironwood Stage and Grill. Tickets are $25. The event poster is attached and the 
Facebook link is Himat Fundraiser, 2022. 
  
5. We are asking for your help in bringing people to the event, yourself includ-
ed, or in donating classy items for our silent auction. 
  
Thank you so much for your help. Please reach out to me if you need more infor-
mation. 
  
Michael 
International Committee Chair 
telephone 403-852-8283; email anyone@fourworlds.ca 
  
-- 
Four Worlds Centre for Development Learning 
Box 395 
Cochrane, AB T4C 1A6 
Phone: 403-932-0882 
Email: anyone@fourworlds.ca 

 

ROTARY FUNDRAISER: APRIL 24TH 

IRONWOOD STAGE AND GRILL 

https://fb.me/e/1PCT0MdC0
mailto:anyone@fourworlds.ca
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There will no longer be a Zoom Meeting 
Option as of  July 1st 2022 
 
Please discuss with President Craig if  
you wish to discuss this further. 
 

 
 

 
Rotarians: Do you have new additions to your FAMILY?  Children? Grand Children or Great 
Grand Children? 
 
Each year District 5360 at the District Conference part of the program includes a Celebration of Life 
where we recognize those members of Rotary who have passed away during this last year. Also; they 
honour new additions to the families of Rotarians.   
Have you had new additions to your family, children, grand children or great grandchildren?  If so, 
please send the information to Terry Allen who is gathering this information for inclusion in the program 
with details including their name, relationship, date of birth and a picture. This must be received no later 
than April 15th.  Send all information by email to Terry at tgallen1@telus.net . 

 
 
 
 
 

Last week Keith and Peggy 
Davis enjoyed the company 
of the Van Haarlem’s in 
Comox BC 

mailto:tgallen1@telus.net
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REMINDER: If you haven’t registered for the "Spring Luncheon" on April 22nd and want to 
attend please let Karen Grant know by email: lkgrant@shaw.ca or call: (403)-239-8987. Karen 
will need to know if you are paying by cheque or at the door and your choice of either 
"Chicken" or " Salmon" for your main course. Final numbers need to be submitted to the 
Glencoe by the morning of April 18th so if you would like to join us please let Karen know 

mailto:lkgrant@shaw.ca
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LUNCH AT THE “BLUE ROOM” AT STAMPEDE PARK ON APRIL 21ST 
Don Bacon: Rotary Profile 
www.rotarystampedepark.com 
See Map on Page 6 for Location of The Blue Room 

 

ROTARY PARTNERS SPRING LUNCHEON ON APRIL 22ND 
The Glencoe Club—See Bulletin for more information 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON APRIL 28TH 
Janelle Wakaruk, Dr. Chan and Dr. Morris: OWNcancer 

www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON MAY 5TH 
St Mary’s School Annual 4 Way Test Contest 
www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON MAY 12TH 
Annual Dream Home Kickoff  
www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON MAY 19TH 
Stay In School Annual Luncheon 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON MAY 26TH 
OFFSITE Meeting: U of C School of Veterinary Medicine 
Dean Renate Weller 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON JUNE 2ND 
Annual Stampede Board Presentation 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON JUNE 9TH 
Jim Smith: Rotary Profile 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON JUNE 16TH 
Annual Charity Day Presentation 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON JUNE 23RD 
To be announced 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON JUNE 30TH 
Changing of the Guard, WCS and Large Grants Presentation 

 

http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
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President                        Craig Stokke   
President-Elect                    Jim Fitzowich   
Past President                     Penny Leckie       
Club Secretary                    Luanne Whitmarsh 
Treasurer                        Don Mintz     
Partners President                  Rhonda Yaskowich 
Community Service Local/Int’l Director    Don Taylor  
Fundraising Director                 Mark Ambrose  
Member Experience Director           Wendy Giuffre 
Meeting and Events Director           Myrna Dube-Thompson 
Membership and Recruitment Director    Tony Fisher   
Operations Director                Stan Cichon 
Youth Service                     Walter Flores  

2021/2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

SKIPTHEDEPOT FUNDRAISING:      Download the SkipTheDepot App   
Download SkipTheDepot from the App Store or Google Play or visit our web app. Share 
your sign-up link with friends, family, and potential donors 
You book a pickup time and the depot will come to your home or office and pick up your recycles 
(including old electronics and clothing)    https://skipthedepot.com/locations/calgary-recycling 

VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITY !!! 
 
Volunteers are required. Click on Sign Up to view available slots and book yourself directly online 
 

  Tuesday May 17th:       1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
Monday June 13th:           5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Tuesday July 12th:           1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
Monday September 12th:        5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Tuesday October 18th:         1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
Monday November 21st:        5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Tuesday December 6th:        1:00 pm to 4:00 pm  

 
Earl Huson (403) 686-0828/ ehuslink@telusplanet.net    Ken Farn: (403) 560-6770/ kgfarn@telusplant.net  
 

THANKS FOR VOLUNTEERING !!! 

https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/skipthedepot/id1359990960
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.skipthedepot.app&hl=en_US
https://skipthedepot.com/locations/calgary-recycling
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/953/Volunteer/ManageVolunteerContacts?VolunteerSignUpId=9cb23128-5637-444c-be64-25984b661d2f&Token=oVaEoTeAcCqB8qVHQ9mEpsgwkJ1P4vDKeCKwaNvtLcvwTx2IxnebILFZf%2b1sHTLFEJ3KqS2722cXVai%2bc6a9uA%3d%3d
mailto:ehuslink@telusplanet.net
mailto:kgfarn@telusplant.net

